

Mental Health Learning Network

Dear Colleagues

Welcome to issue 32 of the Mental Health Learning Network Newsletter

The MHLN newsletter aims to highlight information, news & key updates within Mental Health. If you have any news items or articles you would like included please let us know.

I very much hope you find this newsletter useful. If you have any comments about the newsletter, good or bad, please let me know.

The next edition will be distributed on the 13th March 2013.

News

Support for young people's mental health

£375,000 awarded to organisations to develop digital products Click here

The Mental Health (Discrimination) Bill

New legislation to scrap laws that discriminate against people with mental health problems Click here

Time to Change launch pilot training scheme

Training aims to improve healthcare professionals knowledge, attitudes and behaviour around mental health **Click here**

Internet based treatment for Bipolar

Free access to *Beating Bipolar*, a web based education treatment, for those with a diagnosis of Bipolar and to mental health professionals.

Click here

Reports

Working with Schizophrenia: pathways to employment, recovery and inclusion

The Work Foundation

Click here

Interim statement of collaboration between Public Health England and NICE

Department of Health

Click here

Service users' experiences of recovery under the 2008 Care Programme Approach

NSUN/Mental Health Foundation

Click here

Events

Siblings Connect 2013

2nd March 2013. Central London Click here

Compulsory Admissions Research

The Mental Health Foundation are looking for people with experience of being detained under the Mental Health Act

1st March 2013. Warwick University

Click here

Mental Health Research Network Cymru Annual Scientific Conference

7th March 2013.North Wales

Click here

Mental Health Helplines Partnership

Forthcoming conferences and events January 2013 to April 2013 Click here

We respect your privacy therefore if you do not wish to receive these regular updates please send an email to info@attend.org.uk

Debbie Baverstock

Membership Services Administrator

Attend Web: www.attend.org.uk

Building healthy communities

Interested in becoming a member find out more here

http://www.attend.org.uk/membership

This e-mail is confidential and may be privileged. It may be read, copied and used only by the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please contact us immediately.

Attend is a charity registered with the Charity Commission in England and Wales under no. 1113067 and in Scotland under no. SCO39237 with a head office at Attend, 11-13 Cavendish Square, London, W1G 0AN. Registered Company no. 5713403.

